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October 13, 2020 

Don Clarke 
donclark57@hotmail.com 
Walkerton LBC,  
207 Jane Street 
Walkerton, Ontario  
 
New Horizons for Seniors Program 
Government of Canada 
P.O. Box 538, Station Don Mills 
North York ON  M3C 0N9 
Email: ON-NHSP-PNHA@servicecanada.gc.ca 
Telephone: 1-866-945-7342 
 
I am providing this letter of support for your application to the Government of Canada's New 
Horizons for Seniors program for funding for your program Accessibility, Senior Fitness and the 
Recovery from Covid-19.   
I understand you are applying for a grant from New Horizons for Seniors funding for $25,000 
which includes purchasing greens equipment, equipment shed, appliances, smaller bowls, and 
accessibility oriented bowling aids 
Your program meets the New Horizons Program Objectives of promoting social participation 
and inclusion among seniors and also meets the national objectives of using volunteerism to 
increase your organization's capacity and benefiting a vulnerable population and supporting 
healthy aging in the community. 
 
A list of the current members of our organization’s board of directors, including: names, board 
positions, telephone numbers, is listed on the OLBA website, olba.ca  
 
On behalf of the Ontario Lawn Bowls Association Board and member clubs I extend to you the 
best wishes for a successful implementation of your 2021 program. 
 
Go lawn bowl – a sport for life! 
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Yours sincerely, 
Ralph Ellis  
Vice President and Grants Director 
Ontario Lawn Bowls Association 
ellis@olba.ca 
416-804-3214 
 
c.c. Phillip Francis 
President  
Ontario Lawn Bowls Association 
Francis@olba.ca 
 
 
 
 


